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November 2, 2017 

Dina Lundy, Dipl. M.A., CMO 
Clerk 
Town of Erin 
5684 Trafalgar Road 
Hillsburgh ON NOB lZO 

Dear Ms. Lundy: 

Re: Inspection Policy for Dental Practices - Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public Health Unit 

At the regular meeting of Council held November 1, 2017, the following resolution was set forth: 

Moved by H. Foster - Seconded by C. Gerrits 

Council of the Township of Amaranth does support the resolution of the Town of Erin1 

supporting in principle the Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public Health unit and the 
Province of Ontario in their implementation of a proactive inspection policy for dental 
practices similar to the food premises (restaurant) inspection program or at a minimum, 
enact a proactive "random" dental practices inspection policy/protocol. Carried. 

Should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact this office. 

Yours truly, 

Karen Canivet 
Acting CAO 
Township of Amaranth 
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